
Editorial

By Sam PhilliPS

The conTriBuTing ediTorS for this magazine do a lot of work behind the scenes. They each keep a watchful eye on their area 

of expertise and make sure the readers of The Actuary stay informed on the important developments in those areas. They also make 

decisions about the appropriateness (too technical, too basic, etc.) of unsolicited articles. Their role is integral to the success of The 

Actuary. We would not be able to provide you with the high-quality content that packs each issue of The Actuary without the help of 

the contributing editors.

This is the last issue for the current contributing editors as the new year will bring with it a new set of contributing editors. But it is with 

much heartfelt thanks that I say, Sue, Sudha, Max, Narayan, Ronald, Steve, and Ty, all your efforts, both individually and as a group, 

have been greatly appreciated. You have done a wonderful job!

Take care and good luck in the future.

Sincerely, 

Sam Phillips, The Actuary staff editor  A

Sudha Shenoy

A Fond  
FArewell
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Get full details at www.ReFocusconference.com.
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